APPENDIX F-1
GILMAN HYDROELECTRIC PROJECT REVIEW
NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCES AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
DTD JULY 8, 1985



R NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT of RESOURCES ond ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

POV L FLANDERD TELEFHONE 603-271-2411

Juiy 8, 1985

Mr. Andrew E. Sims

Director of Licenses & Permits
Kleinschmidt and Dutting

75 Main Street

PO Box 76

Pittsfield, Maine 04967

Re: The Gilman Project / FERC #2392

Dear Mr. Sims:

In response to your letter of June 13, 1985, the State Historic Preservation
O0ffice has again reviewed the undertaking cited above and has determined

the findings to be the same as those stated in our letter of April 9, 1985.
(a copy included in your Application for Amendment submitted to our oivfice
April 16, 1935). At this time, the project was found to have ''No Effect"

on known architectural, historical, archeological or cultural resources.

rector
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
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